
HERMAN WOUK 

P.O. Box 372 

Ocean Beach, N.Y. 11770 

August 1, 1968 

Dear Norman: 

Thanks for your letter. I regard 
Yavneh as a seed that may become 
a great oak. It's not easy to 
recognize such seeds, and one can 
always be wrong. So I don't blame 
other laymen for not yet sharing 
my enthusiasm and faith. But I'll 
try to convey these to others, 
when a chance comes along. 

Marty is one in a million, and 
typifies the best of Yavneh. 

Cordially, 

Mota 

Herman Wouk 

HW :mhd 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10024 


